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BUILDING DEPARTMENT ● 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645


ph: 508-430-7506   

TO:

Planning Board
FROM:
Rachel Lohr, Zoning Compliance Officer
DATE:
April 22, 2024
RE:

PB2024-14 585 Route 28


The proposed project located at 585 Route 28 in the CV and Village Commercial Overlay District may need relief from the Zoning Board of Appeals. The front setbacks for the CV zoning district is 25ft, the proposed addition will be 7.5ft from Route 28 and 10ft from Bank St. However because this property is in the Village Commercial Overlay district Section 325-51 L(5) outlines the dimensional requirements. 
Section 325-51 L (5) b [1] states “Front setback requirements shall be determined at the time of site plan review based on existing development patterns and the elements of the proposed project.” Therefore, the Planning Board will need to make a determination on what the front setback requirement will be for this addition. Based on that determination the project may need relief from the Zoning Board of Appeals in the form of a variance.
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